
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27

th
 November 2018 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Your child ______________________ has been chosen as _________________________________ for our 2018 Christmas 
Production of ‘Children of the World'.  Please could you ensure that they have the appropriate dress/costume which is listed 
below: 
 
Children from Poland: Smart trousers (can be coloured) or coloured skirt and white shirt 
Children from China: Plain leggings/trousers and plain t-shirt (can be any colour), waistcoat 
Children and dancers from Australia: Summer shorts and t-shirts.  Sunhat OR Santa hat 
Children from Malawi: Bright t-shirt and leggings/plain (PE type) shorts 
Children and dancers from USA: Party clothes (stomachs must be covered) 
Children from Ireland: Smart black trousers, green top and waistcoat 
Angels and Gabriel:  White top and trouser/skirt (or angel costume) and wings (white/silver)   
Mary: Blue dress 
Joseph: plain dressing gown if available or plain pyjama trousers and plain t-shirt (can be coloured)  
Shepherds: plain dressing gown if available or plain pyjama trousers and plain t-shirt (can be coloured) 
Kings: All black (or if you have a king costume or cloak) 
Narrator: Smart trousers and a shirt (can be coloured) 
 
Costumes will need to be brought into school on Wednesday 5

th
 December. Please bring these in a carrier bag with your 

child’s name and class clearly written on it.  If you have any difficulties, please let your child’s teacher know as soon as 
possible.  
 
Thank you in advance for your help with the required clothing. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The KS2 Team 
 


